
   

September 25, 2020 

 

Dear Residents,  

 

We have no new cases of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) at Splendido. Here are the 

latest updates for our community:  

 

SONORA UPDATES:  

We continue to conduct routine testing for employees who work at Sonora, which is required 

by Pima County Department of Health and the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services 

(CMS). Each week for the past three weeks, we have tested residents who live at Sonora. I am 

happy to share that those test results have been negative.  

 

We have now had a period of time of greater than 14 days with no new positive cases.  

Therefore,  we are able to resume our plans for outdoor visitation, small group activities, and 

compassionate care visits. We will provide additional information soon on the visitation 

options.  

 

INDEPENDENT LIVING DINING OPTIONS RESUMING: 

Thank you for your patience over the past two weeks as we paused al fresco dining on Granada 

Patio along with indoor dining in Alonzo’s. We have now resumed al fresco dining on the 

Granada Patio. Indoor dining in Alonzo’s will resume on Monday, September 28.  Please call 
878.2619 to make a reservation.  

 

Thank you, and L’shana Tova to all who practice the Jewish faith. Best wishes for a happy, 
healthy new year! 

 

For general questions, please call (847) 492.4651 or email 

bewell@thematherevanston.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

James C. Edwartoski 

AVP & Executive Director 

 

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS:  

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your physician for 

guidance, stay in your home, and notify the Concierge at (520) 878.2600. Symptoms include a 

loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness of breath, and gastrointestinal issues 

such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer symptoms recently added include headache, 

chills, and muscle pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, or vertigo, as well as discoloration 

of the toes may also be COVID-19 symptoms.  
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